
Alt Academy 

EYFS INSPIRE Curriculum (Pre-School) 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Topic 

I am Special, I am 

ME! 

 

 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

Traditional Tales Animals My World 

 

Come outside! 

 

Stories for 

2s 

From head to toe 

 

That’s not my donkey 

My Presents 

Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears 

The Gingerbread Man 

 

Dear Zoo 

Oh Dear! 

When you’re fast 

asleep 

Choo choo clickety-

clack 

The Hungry 

Caterpillar 

The Enormous 

Turnip 

Nouns 
Hands, knees, head, 

feet, legs, eyes, 
mouth, nose, ears 

Teddy, block, ball, 
paint, puzzle, jigsaw, 
instrument, present, 

balloon, donkey 

Chair, table, cup, plate, 
spoon, knife, fork, bowl, 
porridge, bed, river, fox, 

cow, eyes, mouth, hands, 
nose, feet, man, pig 

Egg, basket, box, farm, 
cow, pig, sheep, horse, 

hen, chicken, goat, 
lion, elephant, camel, 
giraffe, monkey, frog, 
snake, dog, pet, zoo 

Train, station, 
aeroplane, car, bike, 

boat, bus, driver, 
passenger, taxi, ticket,  

Baby, cat, dog, man, 
mouse, woman, 
lady, boy, girl, 
seeds, turnip, 

water, milk, drink, 
apple, orange, 
banana, snack, 

dinner 

Concepts  Fast, slowly Empty, full Big, little, fast, slow 
In, on, full, empty, tall, 

short 
Over, under More, lots, hot, cold 

Verbs 
Clapping, bending, 
turning, wiggling, 

kicking 

Opening, closing, 
giving, wrapping, 

choosing 

Running, eating, walking, 
sitting, sleeping, chasing, 

jumping, making 

Walking, sitting, 
collecting, opening, 

finding, crying, 
swimming, giving, 
sending, crawling, 
jumping, running  

Driving, sailing, flying, 
riding, stopping 

Eating, pulling, 
watering, digging, 
planting, cutting, 
cooking, drinking 

Challenge 
Vocab 

Body, chest, 
shoulders, neck, 

 
Cereal, bagel, croissant, 

juice, eggs  
Hamster, kitten, 

budgie, fish 
Helicopter, 

motorbike, submarine 
Names of 

vegetables 



toes, fingers, loud, 
quiet 

Additional 
Texts 

Heads, Shoulders, 
Knees and Toes 

My Body 
Here we go round 
the mulberry bush 
10 little fingers and 

10 little toes 

Diwali 
Happy Eid! 

Brown bear, brown bear 
The Three Little Pigs 

Little Red Riding Hood 
 

Sea Creatures 
Spot goes to the farm 

Dora’s eggs 
Walking through the 

jungle 
 

All through the night 
People who help us 

Doctor 
Emergency! 

Things that go 
Park 

Brilliant Bugs 
That’s not my bee 
Jasper’s Beanstalk 

 

UTW 

Body parts 
Families 
Foods 

Portraits 
Similarities and 

Differences 

Bonfire Night 
Diwali 

Remembrance Day 
Christmas 

Lunar New Year 
Eid 

Seasons 

Size 
Baking 

Tasting food (porridge, 
gingerbread) 

 
 

Animals 
Habitats 
Patterns 

Size 
 

Seasons 
People who help us 

Transport 

Minibeasts 
Planting 
Growing 

Life cycles 
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 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 

I am Special, I am ME! 

 

 

 

Night and day 
 
 

 

Traditional tales 
 

 

Modern Tales 

 

Animals 

 

 

Come outside! 

 
 

Trips/ 
Visitors 

Local Environment 
Walks  

Owls in school  
Nativity 

World Book Day 
Gruffalo & friends 

Clubhouse- 
Blackpool 

Cockfield Farm 
Caterpillars - 

Butterflies 

 

Texts 

 
Super Duper You 

Home 
In My Heart 

All Are Welcome 
 

Whatever Next  
Owl Babies  

The Night Box  
How to catch a star 

Peace at Last 
 

The Christmas Story 

The Three Little Pigs  
Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears  
Little Red Riding Hood  
The Gingerbread Man  

 

 
The Gruffalo  

The Snail and the 
Whale  

Stickman  
Zog  

The Highway Rat  
 

Farmyard Hullabaloo 
Dear Zoo 

Rumble in the Jungle 
Jonty Gentoo 

Commotion in the 
Ocean 

 

Jasper’s Beanstalk 
Seed to Sunflower 
The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar 
Egg to Chicken 

  
 

Provision 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Diversity Party 
Portraits 

 
 
 
 

 

Lanterns 
Nativity Performance 

Bonfire Night 

Tasting foods 
Role Play 

Building houses 
World Book Day 

 
 

  
Caterpillars and 

Butterflies 
Graduation 
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I am Special, I am ME! 
 

 

People who help us 
 

 

Traditional tales 
 

 

Modern Tales  
 

  

Animals 

 
Come outside! 

 

Trips/ 
Visitors 

Local Environment 
Walks  

Emergency Services in 
school 

Nativity  
 

Library visits 
 
 

Blackpool Zoo 
Caterpillars - 

Butterflies 

 Texts 

Super Duper You 
Home 

In My Heart 
All Are Welcome 

 

 
Emergency! 

All through the night 
Busy People – Vet 

My Neighbourhood 
I want to be a doctor 

 
The Christmas Story 

 
 

The Three Little Pigs 
Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears 
Little Red Riding Hood 
The Gingerbread Man 

 

The Gruffalo 
The Snail and the 

Whale 
Stickman 

Zog 
The Highway Rat 

Dear Zoo 
Rumble in the Jungle 

Jonty Gentoo 
Commotion in the 

Ocean 
Farmyard Hullabaloo 

 

Jasper’s Beanstalk 
Seed to Sunflower 
The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar 
Egg to Chicken 

 Provision 

 
 

Diversity Party 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lanterns 
Nativity Performance 

Bonfire Night 

Tasting foods 
Role Play 

Building houses 
World Book Day 

 
 

  
Caterpillars and 

Butterflies 
Graduation 


